Recruiters hope to entice students to Disney World

By: Corey Sipe


Recruiters from the Walt Disney World College Program came to campus March 7 at Webb Hall Room 110 for an information session for students about the program. Walter Diaz, Director of Career Services, first spoke about the student guidelines and eligibility requirements for the program. Afterwards, Kathleen Stafford and Sharon Hoagg, both representatives from the program spoke with students about history of the program, the program’s growth, the variety of jobs available, the courses that are available at Disney World that can be taken in addition to working there, the grooming guidelines, as well as the co-op periods.


There are fifteen different roles students can choose to work in. They will learn about guest services, communication, responsibility, problem solving, self-confidence, diversity, and independence. Students will also have the opportunity to build relationships through networking and will be able to get academic credit while working there. Eastern Connecticut State University will give co-op credit to students who participate in the program and keep students on for the full-time status. 

Students will only be paid $6 an hour and will be scheduled to work 30-45 hours a week with possible overtime. Students may have to work nights, weekends, and holidays. They will be able to live in apartments provided by Disney that include 24-hour security, a computer lab, kitchens in each apartment, and laundry facilities. Students pay will automatically be deducted for rent, however they will receive free tickets for admission to all the theme parks as well as a discount on all Disney merchandise during there stay there. Participants are encouraged to take their car with them so they will have flexibility in visiting movie theaters and shopping centers outside Disney World. Also, bringing one’s computer is recommended. 

There are four different periods students can opt to participate in for the co-op. The Fall Advantage program runs from June to December, the fall program runs from August to December, the spring program runs from January to May while the Spring Advantage program runs from January to July. Alumni to the program can opt to take the summer program that runs from May to August. 

There are six different optional courses available for students to take which are similar to university courses. Those who opt for courses should realize that they meet once a week for three to four hours with two to three hours of homework. They will earn credit but the credit is not transferable to Eastern. 


Students who would like more information about the program should visit www.wdwcollegeprogram.com or call 1-800-722-2930 between 9am and 5pm Monday through Friday. Students should pickup a copy of the “Walt Disney Co-op Program” packet as well as “A Guide to Cooperative Education” packet from Career Services located on the 2nd floor of the Support Services Center. Students should call 465-4559 or visit www.easternct.edu/depts/career for more information on the Co-op Program. 

